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Club Officers  Auxiliary Officers 
President: Ted Kowalewski       President:  Janice Turnquist   
Vice President: Joe Host      Vice President:  Deb Hammond 
Financial Sec.: Ray Bok        Recording Sec.:  Darla Schueller 
Treasurer: Randy Bates Financial Sec.:  Gayle Comtpon 363-2364 
Recording Sec: Mike Putkovich Treasurer:   Nancy Koch 
Trustees: Steve Michalski Trustees:  May Vander Akker 
 James (Scott) Wilson   Carol Quillin 

Todd Ratz                                        Doris Price 
 Sunshine:  Mary Jo Walker   

Sick Comm.:  Kitchen Aux Rentals Deb Hammond 361-1504 
House Chairman: Ted Kowalewski Funerals: May Vanden Akker 361-6645 
Hall Rental David and Joyce Gregory Sgt. At Arm: Phyllis Richardson 
 363-7749 Chaplain:                        Dorothy Royce                                                                                                                                
   

 

CONTRIBUTIONS OR GIFTS TO THE CASINO CLUB ARE NOT DEDUCTIBLE AS CHARITABLE 
CONTRIBUTIONS FOR FEDERAL INCOME TAX PURPOSES.  ARTICLES FOR THE NEWSLETTER 
NEED TO BE SUBMITTED BY THE 15TH OF EACH MONTH.  Please title them ñNewsletterò and send 
to Janice Turnquist at jantur@comcast.net or put the articles for the newsletter in the newsletter box. 
 

****************************************************************************************************************************** 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 
 

 

      

       

        

 
 

 

 

April 2018 

3 ï Auxiliary Meeting 7:00 PM 

3 ï Menôs Board Meeting 

6 ï Music Club Side, Just Fred 

10 ï Menôs Meeting, 7:00 PM 

13 - Fish Fry Help Party  

 

March 2018 
 

2 - Fish Fry, 11:30ï1: & 5:30-7:30 PM 

6 ï Auxiliary Meeting 7:00 PM 

6 ï Menôs Board Meeting 

9 ï Music Club Side, Charlie Rockits 

13 ï Menôs Meeting, 7:00 PM 

17 ï St. Patrickôs Day Party 

30 - Fish Fry, 11:30ï1: & 5:30-7:30 PM 

 

May 2018 

1 ï Auxiliary Meeting, 7:00 PM 

1 ï Menôs Board Meeting 

5 ï Cinco De Mayo w/ 6 Pak Band 

8 ï Menôs Meeting, 7:00 PM 

 

Members, please remember to sign in your guests when they arrive  
and clean your tables when you leave the Club. Thank You!! 

 Club Hours 
 
Mon. ï Thurs. Noon ï Midnight 
Fri. ï Sat.  Noon ï 1:00 AM 
Sunday  Noon ï 8:00 PM 
 

Support your Casino Club!  
Menôs Meeting, March 13, 7 PM 

Fish Fry, March 2nd and 30th 
Music Club Side, March 9th 
St. Patôs Day, March 17th 

 

 

 
 

                     
 
   
   

mailto:casinoclub@comcast.net
http://www.ccofgr.com/
mailto:jantur@comcast.net


Presidentõs Corner 

PRESIDENTõS CORNER 
 

   Thanks to Jerry Fischer and his crew for providing food on Super Bowl Sunday.  

Hopefully  your team won. 

   This yearõs investigating committee of new members is Kip Vander Werp, Gary 

McDonald, Tom Koster and Randy Bates.  

   Fish Fryõs for March are Friday the 2nd and Friday the 30 th . 

   St. Patricks Party Saturday March 17 th .  Come on down to the club with your friends 

for Irish food and music.  

   Members:  Please remember the use of the alcove is limited to 40 people.  Thank you.  

   Our deepest sympathy to the family and friends of Lee Barringer, Bill Lyons and Jim 

Schulte.  

 

Support your club  and our troops  

Ted Kowalewski ð Thumbs up! 

 

Auxiliary News  
 

 

    I would like to thank all the ladies who came out in the cold to come to the meeting.   

    The telephone committee will be starting to make phone calls regarding running for a 

position on the board.  Please consider supporting the auxiliary and running for a 

position.  All positions are available.  

   Just a reminder that the hostess will ser ve at 6:30 PM.  Doors open at 6:30 PM.  

Please use the appropriate doors upon entering.  

   Our deepest sympathies go out to the family of Shirley Reynhout who passed away.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with the family and friends.  

 

   Respectfully,  

Janice Turnquist, President  

  



  





  


